

Spring Common Academy

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. **PE29 1TQ**

Head of School: Julia McIntosh School Telephone: 01480 377403 office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

19th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is the global phenomenon World Autism week from 29th March to 4th April, but as we will be enjoying our Easter Holidays, Spring Common will celebrate during term time in our first week back; the week beginning 12th April.

Pupils will have lessons and extra activities focused on raising awareness of Autism and supporting each other in the school community.

Please support this important cause by sending your child in with a voluntary donation of £1 to come to school dressed in pink, purple or in their favourite onesie on Friday 16th April.

All donations will go toward the National Autistic Society (http://www.autism.org.uk/get-involved/world-autism-awarenessweek/film.aspx).

If you have any queries please contact me.

Kind regards,

Caroline Place Assistant Head

cplace@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

Spring Common Academy is part of Spring Common Academy Trust Executive Head Teacher: Dr Kim Taylor OBE Tel: 01480 377404

















